
TITLE I TIDBITS
January 29 - February 2, 2024

SAVE THE DATE: We will hold our next District Title I Parent Event on Tuesday, April 16th
from 6:00 - 7:30 at Creekside Elementary.  Please be sure you have posted this flyer on

your School Webpage and your Social Media Pages!

Title I School Compact Brochures: Begin thinking about your brochure for next school
year.  These will replace the School Level Parent Compact for the 2024-2025 School

Year.  You will find the specific requirements here.

When sending documents to the Federal Programs Office, please scan and send your
documents as opposed to taking a picture and sending a picture. 

Congratulations to the following schools for getting/having their Title I Websites at an
“Acceptable” or “Excellent” level:

AG Cox, Ayden Middle, Bethel, Creekside, Eastern, Falkland, Farmville Middle, GR
Whitfield, Grifton, Innovation Early College, Northwest, Ridgewood, South Greenville,

WH Robinson, Wellcome.
If you have updated your website and need a recheck, please be sure to email me!  

Just as a reminder, if you website is not at least at the “Needs Improvement” level, I
will not approve any PO’s or Contracts for your school.

I will be out of the office February 6th - 9th.  Any PO’s submitted during that time will
not be reviewed until February 12th.  Please plan accordingly!

All Purchase Orders, PO Request Forms, and Contracts must be submitted by March
22nd at 5:00 pm!

Please share pictures of your events with us!

Use your voice for kindness, your ears for compassion, your hands for charity, your
mind for truth, and your heart for love.

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1DJvQTpTY0pM4h721A6XooqHeb2qyZw7lJCUSnW248-A/edit?usp=sharing

